
PUBLIC	NOTICE	

The	 Lafayette	 Airport	 Commission	 (LAC)	 hereby	 notifies	 the	 public	 of	 their	 intent	 to	 contract	 the	
removal	of	asbestos	containing	materials	and	other	regulated	materials	associated	with	the	demolition	
of	 the	 facility	 located	 at	 100	 John	 Glenn	 Drive,	 which	 is	 part	 of	 the	 Lafayette	 Regional	 Airport.	 	 In	
advance	 of	 finalizing	 the	 removal	 actions,	 the	 LAC	 is	 requesting	 public	 comments	 on	 the	 Analysis	 of	
Brownfields	 Cleanup	 Alternatives	 (ABCA)	 within	 the	 next	 thirty	 (30)	 days.	 	 Copies	 of	 the	 ABCA	 and	
administrative	 record	are	available	 for	public	 review	 from	8:00	am	until	 4:30	pm	on	Monday	 through	
Friday,	 excluding	 holidays,	 at	 the	 LAC	 Administrative	 Building,	 located	 at	 222	 Jet	 Ranger	 X	 Drive,	
Lafayette,	Louisiana	70508,	and	at	the	Louisiana	Department	of	Environmental	Quality	(LDEQ)	Acadiana	
Regional	Office,	located	at	111	New	Center	Drive,	Lafayette,	Louisiana	70508.	

Interested	 parties	 may	 submit	 written	 comments	 regarding	 the	 ABCA	 to	 the	 Lafayette	 Airport	
Commission,	 222	 Jet	 Ranger	 X	 Drive,	 Lafayette,	 Louisiana	 	 70508,	 Attention:	 Ms.	 Ashley	 Simon	
(ashleyt@lftairport.com).				

Closing	Date:		August	21,	2017	

	


